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RE: YEAR 7 GUANGXI PROVINCE, YANGSHUO TRIP INFORMATION EVENING 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

You are warmly invited to the Key Stage 3 Activities Week trip information evening on Wednesday 20 May at 

7:00pm in Stage One which is located on the ground floor of our primary school.  Refreshments will be available 

from 6:30pm in The Gallery, which is adjacent to Stage One.  There will be more details provided about the trip 

to Yangshuo in Guangxi province and staff will be available to answer any questions that arise. 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

As there will be limited time available at the meeting, and not all parents will be able to be there, we have put 

together a set of answers to the questions that parents most often ask about such trips. The ‘Frequently Asked 

Questions’ booklet will be sent home on Monday 18 May and should answer many, if not all of the questions 

that you have about the trip. If you have any further queries after reading this, please do email me at  

t-selden@bisspuxi.com rather than waiting for next Wednesday evening. The booklet also includes a packing 

list for the trip.  Both the booklet and packing list can be viewed now on our website.  Please select Learning> 

Visits>Trips>Residential Trips from the menu.   

 

SPECIFIC INFORMATION ABOUT THE Y7 TRIP 

 

Students should arrive at the secondary campus by 11:30am on Sunday 14 June11:30am on Sunday 14 June11:30am on Sunday 14 June11:30am on Sunday 14 June.  We will then travel to 

Pudong airport by coach.  We expect to be back at the secondary campus by around 1:00am on Saturday 20 1:00am on Saturday 20 1:00am on Saturday 20 1:00am on Saturday 20 

JuneJuneJuneJune. 

 

If you have further queries at this stage, please do contact me on t-selden@bisspuxi.com.  I look forward to 

seeing you on Wednesday evening. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Tanya Selden 

Head of Year 7 
    


